
 

 
 

           

Tuesday 9th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you again for your efforts with home learning over recent months and for returning children 
to school looking so smart. It was wonderful to welcome our school family back yesterday and I 
am so pleased with the confidence and enthusiasm children showed about returning.  

Residential Trips  

We have three residential trips planned for this academic year. 

Year Group Residential Dates Residential Location 
2 1st – 2nd July 2021 Cholmondeley Castle  
3 24th – 25th June 2021 Cholmondeley Castle 
6 21st – 23rd June 2021 Robin Wood Activity Centre 

 

At the present time, schools are being advised against educational trips and visits although this 
advice may be subject to change as restrictions are lifted. 

We are currently planning on the basis that these residential trips will go ahead later this school 
year. 

If there is any change to this plan, we will communicate with families as quickly as possible.  

If you require any information regarding arrangements or payment for residential trips, please 
contact the school office.  

Easter 

The Easter Services at All Saints Church will not go ahead due to ongoing restrictions.  

INSET Days for 2021/22 

INSET training days for the next academic year will be confirmed by the end of this week.  

Start and End of the School Day  

Please may I respectfully ask that parents/carers follow the procedures in place and avoiding 
arriving at school too early to drop off or collect children.  



 

 
 

If you have children in multiple year groups, please drop off at the earliest start of the day time 
which applies and collect all of your children at the latest end time. This will help to avoid 
parents/carers waiting on the school site to collect older siblings.  

Please leave the school site as soon as you have collected children.  

Year 6 Hoodies  

We will contact parents/carers of children in Year 6 regarding order for Leavers’ hoodies in due 
course. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  

Yours sincerely,  

R. Flanders  

Headteacher  

 


